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Exhibit 1

From: Jason Livingston

To: "fi h oy"

Subject: FOIA Request

Date: Friday, January 12, 2018 2:27:47 PM

Good morning.

We are seeking copies of all responses submitted to the Health Resources and Services
Administration (HRSA) in response to the Request for Information for the Organ Procurement and
Transplantation Network {OPTN), issued by the Healthcare Systems Bureau on December 1, 2017,
with a response deadline of December 23, 2017, including any responses that may have been
submitted after the deadline regardless of whether those responses were considered by the
government. Responses were due by email to Patrick Mauro at PMauro@hrsa.goy.

We are willing to pay fees for this response, up to $25.

Kindly provide electronic copies of these materials to me at Jason.Livingston@unos.org. Thank you in
advance for your timely response to this request.

Best,

Jason

Jason P. Livingston
General Counsel
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